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Upcoming Dates & Reminders

FEBRUARY 27 - TRCA General Meeting at Southside Cultural
Arts Center - at 7pm. Topic to be covered: Possible Federal
Courthouse location and South Side Cultural Arts Center Updates
March 12 - TRCA Board Meeting at Southside Cultural Arts
Center - at 7pm.
March 26th - TRCA General Meeting at Southside Cultural Arts

Center - at 7pm. Topic to be covered: Surtax update from City of Fort
Lauderdale Staff.

Update: Federal Courthouse in Ft. Lauderdale
The U.S. General Services Administration (GSA) has proposed three locations for a new
federal courthouse.
 

1. Construction of the Courthouse at 301 N. Andrews Ave. (bounded by North
Andrews Avenue, Northwest 4th Street, Northwest 1st Avenue and Northwest 2nd
Street);

2. Construction of the Courthouse at 633 S. Federal Highway (bounded by Southeast
5th Terrace, Southeast 7th Street, Southeast 4th Avenue and Southeast 6th Street);
and

3. Construction of the Courthouse at 477 S.W. 1st Ave. (bounded by Southwest 4th
Street, Southwest 1st Avenue, Southwest 5th Street and Southwest Flagler Avenue)

 
Members of the public are encouraged to provide written comments on any issues.
Comments should be postmarked no later than March 18, 2020, and sent to the following
address: General Services Administration, Attention: Mr. Ashish Desai, Environmental
Manager, Martin Luther King Jr. Federal Building, 77 Forsyth Street, Atlanta, GA 30303, or
email at ashish.desai@gsa.gov.

Latest Neighborhood News

Community News & Links

2020 Census Jobs -
Apply Today

Help prevent sanitary
sewer overflows and

NEW Tarpon River
Website is here!

The Tarpon River Civic
Association website is here
is live, please visit
www.tarponriver.org to take

Want to get involved and
help make 2020 a great
year for Tarpon River?

Join one of our
subcommittees today!

http://www.tarponriver.org
mailto:ashish.desai@gsa.gov?subject=Federal Courthouse in Fort Lauderdale
https://2020census.gov/en/jobs.html
https://files.constantcontact.com/9e0e161c201/3d8d0ecf-b849-4f0e-a071-10feee87d55c.pdf
https://tarponriver.org/
https://www.homevantage.com/


costly repair bills <-
click here to learn how!

Adopt-A-Tree! - click
here to learn about the
city's adopt-a-tree
program and how you
could receive a free
tree and help the city's
forestation efforts.

a look.

We would like to thank our
good friend Mark Snead,
treasurer of the Rio Vista
Civic Association for his help
in making this happen.

Please contact
secretary.trca@gmail.com
with any questions regarding
new website.

Teamwork makes the
dreamwork! Below are our
current subcommittees:

Little Library Program
Community
Betterment
Recycling/Volunteerin
g

 Follow this link to fill out our
volunteer form.

Tarpon River - Health Assessment Update
At our last general meeting City Commissioner for our
district Ben Sorenson mentioned the city's intend to pay for
an assessment of our river's health.

"We are hiring a contractor to do a survey of the Tarpon
River between SE 3 Ave to the west and SE 9 St to the
east. That survey will assess the health of the Tarpon River
and the amount, location and type of debris in the Tarpon

River. Once we have those results and depending on those results, I will be pushing to
have debris removal/mitigation work done in the river." - Ben Sorensen

Survey will begin Feb. 24th and core drilling (sampling) will start on March 2nd. We will
continue to share updates as they come in.

Spring Break 2020

https://gyr.fortlauderdale.gov/greener-government/natural-resources-preservation/growing-our-green-canopy/tree-give-a-ways-and-programs/adopt-a-tree
mailto:secretary.trca@gmail.com
https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLSfVxTSYcrs75VL60sRe7MoCGumHECnHcd1RYB3VVa0WCDQjmw/viewform


STAY INFORMED!

Don't wait for updates to be forwarded to you, sign up to
receive city news & alerts here.

Mayor Dean Trantalis Newsletter Home Page
Commissioner Ben Sorensen Newsletter
Home Page
Commission meeting agenda
LauderTrac Monthly Infrastructure Update -
February 2020
Lauder Serv webpage
LauderBriefs - Updates from the February 18 City Commission Meetings

SPONSORS
Discover the World, YOUR Way

Arrow Discovery Travel serves as your personal, trusted,

https://www.fortlauderdale.gov/departments/city-manager-s-office/strategic-communications/e-news-sign-up
https://www.fortlauderdale.gov/government/city-commission/mayor-dean-j-trantalis/newsletters-from-the-mayor
https://www.fortlauderdale.gov/government/city-commission/mayor-dean-j-trantalis/newsletters-from-the-mayor
https://www.fortlauderdale.gov/government/city-commission/commissioner-ben-sorensen/district-4-newsletters
https://www.fortlauderdale.gov/government/commission-meeting-agendas
https://www.fortlauderdale.gov/Home/Components/News/News/4064/16?backlist=%2F
https://www.fortlauderdale.gov/departments/city-manager-s-office/strategic-communications/lauderserv
https://www.fortlauderdale.gov/Home/Components/News/News/3855/16?backlist=/home


travel advisor to help you plan vacations that fit your interests,
your style, your dreams.

             Specializing in Europe and Bucket List Destinations
          Personalized and custom, individual and small group

travel.

Contact Janet Scraper - janet@arrowdiscoverytravel.com,
Office- 954-525-7753, Cell- 954-600-2555, Website:

www.arrowdiscoverytravel.com

My Hien Domeika your neighborhood broker with

Coldwell Banker Real Estate. 

My Hien Domeika’s knowledge of Florida’s residential real estate
market is extensive and unparalleled. Her clients consistently seek
her advice and trust her judgment on their transactions with
confidence. 
Contact her today at: 954-516-4492

HomeVantage Mortgage

Contact your local neighborhood
mortgage lender Aaron Hassinger at
(954) 641-8103 with any home
buying, refinancing or mortgage
lending support you may need.

Do you have a local business
you'd like to
advertise? Our newsletter currently
reaches 250 plus neighbors in our
neighborhood on a monthly bases.

Reach out
to secretary.trca@gmail.com for
more info and get your ad placed
here!

Become a member today!

Joining your local neighborhood civic association is easy and fun. Your membership
includes access to all our fun yearly activities such as Party in the Park, Holiday Party and
much more. Plus you'll be able to stay up to speed with all the latest neighborhood news

and have a voice on any upcoming changes. Click here to sign up today!

Join us on Next Door - click here to join.

mailto:janet@arrowdiscoverytravel.com
https://my.cbintouch.com/
mailto:secretary.trca@gmail.com
http://tarponriver.org/cgi-bin/register.pl
http://www.nextdoor.com

